
Date: December 5, 2022 
 
 
To:  Dr. Abby Hemmerich 
 Academic Policies Committee 
 
Fr:  Isabel Walters 
 Interim Director of Admissions 
 
Re:  Update to Duolingo score accepted as proof of English proficiency for international 

students 
 

 

 

In August 2022, Duolingo released an updated concordance of Duolingo to TOEFL and IELTS 
English Proficiency Test Scores. In alignment with this new concordance, UW-Eau Claire will 
update the required Duolingo test score for the Eau Claire location admission to 110. The 
Duolingo test score required for the Barron County location will update to 95. The updated 
concordance has been discussed with stakeholders from Admissions, CIE, Academic Affairs, and 
Enrollment Management.  

The concordance table can be found at: englishtest.duolingo.com/scores 

If you have any questions about this update, please contact Isabel Walters, Interim Director of 
Admissions.  

 


